
Dear Researchers, 

Since its first issue in 2009, the International Online Journal of Educational Sciences 

(IOJES) continues to contribute to the of Educational Sciences by serving academics and 

practitioners. We are glad to see this contribution has been increasing and the increase of IOJES 

citation rate in the international arena supports this situation. 

We are planning to meet the researchers in a new electronic platform with a fresh 

outlook of IOJES journal by 2020.  Access to the publications in this new electronic 

environment will be much easier and in this way our contributions to the academic field will 

become more important. 

Being indexed by other respected international indexes is among the priorities of IOJES 

journal. The journal has been monitored for more than a year and we hope that we will get the 

results soon. 

It is clear that the journal's progress in the field of scientific publishing is truly worthy 

of appreciation. This progress can be observed not only in quantity but also in quality. In this 

context, I would like to thank everybody, especially our researchers, who contributed to our 

journal. 

Regards 

Professor Dr. İbrahim KOCABAŞ 

IOJES Editor  


